Minutes 9-14-2010

Board members present were Neil Cox — RE, Patrick Lipsinic — Assistant RE,
Betty Martin — Secretary, Virginia Apker — Treasurer, Jon Pyeatt, James Stowers,
and George Walker. The minutes of the August meeting and the treasurer’s
report were approved.

Solo Report — Todd Swain: There were 84 entries for the August 22 event. The
next event is September 19 and 19. There is also an event in October.

AVRG Report — Betty Martin: The schedule for next year is still being worked
on.

New Business:

Allan Richardson asked for a donation for a free solo entry for an Amateur Motor
Sports Basket to be auctioned by T.D. Williamson Company to raise money for
the United Way. Betty Martin moved to donate a free entry. Jon Pyeatt
seconded. Motion carried.

James Stowers talked to Dan Guterman about the possibility of holding a rally
cross at TRP. Pat Lipsinic will get with Dan about it.

Neil Cox appointed George Walker as chairman of the Nominating Committee.

Since Soco’s is now closed on Tuesday’s, it was agreed that we will hold the next
meeting at The Hideaway, 81°% and Harvard.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary



